
Bridge Center Meeting Minutes 

06/12/2017 

 

In attendance – Don Bladow, Shannon Jones, Kathie Hoehne, John Cacy, Greg Svendsen, 
Marion Kelly, Dennis Smith, Mike Schmahl, and Tim Marx. 

The May minutes were approved with a minor editorial change. 

All is well with the treasurer’s report.  More information next month.T  

Club Manager’s Report –  

• There will be no tolerance for slow play. 

Concerning the Regional Tournament  

• The custodians will work every day during the tournament. 
• A hospitality table is being set up for handouts to players. 
• Ron Stanek is the acting treasurer for the silent auction. 

Bathroom Painted – Linda and John Thies painted the bathroom. 

New Phone Directory – Work on the new phone directory has been put off until after the June 
Tournament.   


